
 

   

 

                               13.12.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     Despite today's challenges caused by large-scale attacks on the energy infrastructure in 
western Ukraine, I am informing you that Centravis continues to operate steadily and 
confidently. We maintain access to electricity and water, all technical systems are running 
smoothly, and our production processes continue as usual. Our team remains fully engaged and 
motivated, prepared to respond promptly to any challenges that may arise. 
  
     At the same time, according to Ukrenergo and DTEK, the Ukrainian energy system is gradually 
recovering after a series of massive attacks. Despite capacity shortages and ongoing emergency 
and scheduled maintenance work at energy facilities, the restoration of infrastructure is 
progressing steadily, and the electricity supply is gradually stabilizing. 
  
     In addition, I am pleased to announce that Centravis has successfully passed a surveillance 
audit for compliance with the international IATF 16949 standard, which governs the quality 
management system for the automotive industry. This achievement reflects our unwavering 
commitment to product quality and the efficiency of our internal processes. 
  
     We will continue to make every effort to ensure the high quality and reliability you expect 
from Centravis. Thank you for your trust and support. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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